Energy Independence Act (I-937) Conservation Report 2017

Utility Pacific Power & Light Company Planning
Report Date May 18, 2017 2016 - 2017 Planning
Contact Name/Dept Cory Scott 2016-2025 Ten
Phone 503-813-6011 Year Potential 2016 - 2017
Email Cory.Scott@Pacificorp.com (MWh) Target (MWh)
457,530 95,254

Achievement

2016 Achievement

2017 Achievement

Utilit

Conservation by Sector MWh Expenditu)r/es %)

Residential 18,091 $3,574,750

Commercial 18,229 $4,046,759

Industrial 14,288 $2,563,171

Agriculture 757 $164,246

Distribution Efficiency - $0

Production Efficiency - $0

NEEA 3,904 $869,953
Conservation expenditures NOT
included in sector expenditures
Evals, CPAs, TRL,

Tracking System $538.499

School Educ $62,794

Outreach $184,227

Total 55,270 $12,004,399

MWh

Utility
Expenditures ($)

Note:
Expenditure
amounts do not
include any
customer or
other non-utility



Utility Pacific Power & Light Company
Compliance Year 2017

Notes, including a brief description of the methodology used to establish the utility's ten-year potential and biennial target to capture cost-
effective conservation:

The quantities submitted above include all areas of conservation effort and achievement, because the Commerce Conservation Report includes areas of
conservation that are not used for target setting at the Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC).

The 2016-2017 MWh target of 87,814 was approved in Docket UE-152072 in accordance with WAC 480-109-120 and then updated to include the
incremental conservation target approved in UE-152253. The target does not include savings reported by the Northwest Energy Efficiency Alliance
(NEEA).

Types and quantities of
savings withheld from target
87,814 MWh UE-152072 NEEA - 5,245 MWh

90,009 MWh UE_152?53 NEEA - 5,245 MWh
Incremental increase

2016-2017 Biennial UTC Target | Docket and Order

On December 17, 2015, the Commission approved a target of 87,814 MWh for the 2016-2017 biennium in Order 01 in Docket UE-152072. On Septembel
1, 2016, the Commission issued Order 12 in Docket UE-152253. Section (7)(4) of the Order specifies, “Pacific Power must increase its annual conservatior
targets by 2.5 percent for the current 2016-2017 biennium, and by 5 percent per biennium thereafter through the period when decoupling is in effect. The
Company’s failure to meet its incremental conservation target will be subject to financial penalties.” On September 30, 2016, the Company provided its
Demand-Side Management Advisory Group an illustration of how this provision would impact the target for the current biennial period and agreed to
provide similar information in the 2017 Annual Conservation Plan. Excludes expected savings from Northwest Energy Efficiency Alliance initiatives.



